2023 D&P Communications Scholarship

D & P Communications, a local business, gives back to the community it serves by
awarding post — high school scholarships to the students of Blissfield High School. Mr.
Dave LaRocca has announced that his company will award six scholarships in the amount
of $500.00 each to current graduates of BHS who are attending two or four year colleges
next fall. Applicants should have a 2.0 or higher G.P.A., show verification of community
service, and have demonstrated a good work ethic. A recommendation from a teacher
should verify the above. The student must give proof of his/her college matriculation
when collecting the scholarship. This must be completed during the summer following
graduation. Scholarship awards will be announced at the Academic Honors Night.

Name: Phone #:

Address:

Social Security Number:

Career Goal:

College Attending:

| deserve consideration for the D & P Communications Scholarship because (fifty words
or more)...




Student’s Signature Date

Please attach teacher’s recommendation and return all pages to the Mrs. Covell in the
CCC by Friday — March 24, 2023.

*If you are awarded the D & P Cable scholarship at academic awards night, you must
contact Krissy Cress at 734-279-5503 to collect your scholarship.



